
 
 

 
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

The City of Jennings will hold a public hearing on Monday, September 30th, 2024, at 5:30pm at 
Jennings City Hall. The purpose of the hearing is to hear comments in favor of, or opposed to, the 
following: the proposed property tax rates for the year 2025. Rates are expressed in cents per 
$100 assessed valuation.   

 
 
 

Jennings City Hall 
2120 Hord Avenue 

Jennings, MO 63136 
 

PUBLIC COMMENTS ARE INVITED ON THE ABOVE REQUESTS. 
 

For accommodation due to disability, please call City Hall at 314-388-1164, or Relay Missouri 
(TDD) at 1-800-735-2460, 72 hours in advance of the meeting. 

 
By order of the City Council of the City of Jennings, MO 

 
Shaquan Brown, City Clerk 
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